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THE 2023/2024
YEARBOOKS HAVE ARRIVED!

THEY ARE AVAILABLE IN
THE OFFICE FOR $25.

2021 YEARBOOKS ARE
AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE

AS WELL FOR $5 WHILE
SUPPLIES LAST.  

UPDATES FROM THE

OFFICE

NOVEMBEREDITION

780-928-3100
FVSD.AB.CA/OUR-SCHOOL/RVCS

RIDGEVIEW CENTRAL SCHOOL

PRINCIPAL - DAVE GALLANT

ASST. PRINCIPAL - ERAN CARDINAL & DAVE MACDOUGALL

TRUSTEES - TIM DRIEDGER & BENJ FRIESEN

REMEMBRANCE

DATES TO REMEMBER

NOVEMBER 11 
REMEMBRANCE DAY NO SCHOOL

NOVEMBER 3
TIME CHANGE

NOVEMBER 18
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING @7PM
NOVEMBER 21
OCC PACKING PARTY @6:30PM
NOVEMBER 22
REPORT CARDS GO HOME
NOVEMBER 25-28

HOUSE TEAM CHALLENGE & SPIRIT DAY
ASSSEMBLY 11AM-12NOON

WE WILL BE HAVING A
REMEMBRANCE

DAY CEREMONY ON NOVEMBER 8
AT 10:45AM. ALL FAMILY

MEMBERS ARE 
WELCOME TO ATTEND.

NOVEMBER 8
REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONY @ 10:45

NOVEMBER 29
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 3:15-7PM

PLEASE REMEMBER
TO SEND

CUTLERY WITH
YOUR CHILD TO

SCHOOL!

NOVEMBER 30
SUPER SATURDAY BASKETBALL IN
HIGH LEVEL

NOVEMBER 14 
REMOTE CONTROL DAY 3-5PM

Hey Husky Families!

This past month has been a wonderful period
of growth and excitement for our Grade 4-6
students! We have seen progress in their
learning and a remarkable boost in school
spirit. A heartfelt thank you to everyone who
supported our Thanksgiving Turkey Shoot –
your participation made it a memorable event,
with 18 Turkeys won this year!  We also held our
first School Spirit Assembly and House Team
Challenges, which were fantastic opportunities
for students to showcase their teamwork and
enthusiasm.
Parents are also invited to join us for our
Remembrance Day Ceremony. Until next
month, stay warm and thanks for your ongoing
support! 



AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS WILL
BE CANCELLED ON TUESDAY,

NOEVEMBER 26 DUE TO
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS.

THERE ARE MANY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO HELP WITH FIELD TRIPS,
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES AND MORE. ANYONE WISHING TO VOLUNTEER
WILL NEED A VULNERABLE SECTOR CHECK, WHICH MAY BE DONE AT THE
COUNTY OFFICE IN LA CRETE, AND AN INTERVENTION RECORD CHECK

WHICH IS AVAILABLE ONLINE AT 
HTTPS://WWW.FVSD.AB.CA/CAREERS/RECORD-CHECKS

IF YOU HAVE SUPPLIED THE OFFICE WITH THESE CHECKS LAST YEAR AND
STILL HAVE CHILDREN IN OUR SCHOOL, YOU DO NOT REQUIRE NEW

CHECKS. IF THIS IS THE FIRST YEAR YOU HAVE A CHILD IN OUR
BUILDING YOU WILL REQUIRE THESE CHECKS, THEY DO NOT TRANSFER
OVER FROM SANDHILLS. IT IS IMPORTANT TO HAVE THESE CHECKS ON

FILE FROM THE BEGINNING OF THE YEAR SO YOU ARE READY FOR ANY
LAST MINUTE DECISIONS TO VOLUNTEER.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
RIDGEVIEW WILL BE HAVING A BOOK

FAIR FROM TUESDAY NOVEMBER 19 TO
FRIDAY NOVEMBER 22. TUESDAY TO TURKEY SHOOT 

PARENT TEACHER
INTERVIEWS

BOOK FAIR

THURSDAY THE BOOK
FAIR WILL BE OPEN FROM

9AM TO 3PM, AND ON
FRIDAY FROM 9AM TO

12PM. PARENTS ARE
WELCOME TO COME

BROWSE THROUGH THE
MANY AVAILABLE ITEMS.

AT RIDGVIEW CENTRAL SCHOOL, WE BELIEVE IN FOSTERING CONVERSATIONS BETWEEN
TEACHERS & PARENTS ABOUT HOW TO BEST SUPPORT AND ENCOURAGE STUDENT

LEARNING. PLEASE CONSIDER BOOKING A PARENT/TEACHER MEETING.
DATES

3:15-7PM - MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25TH TILL THURSDAY,
NOVEMBER 28TH. (15 MINUTE TIME SLOTS) PARENTS SHOULD

CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE AT 780-928-3100 TO BOOK
APPOINTMENTS.


